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St. Joseph’s Primary School

24 Tyrella Road

Downpatrick

BT30 8DF

Tel: 028 4485 1600

Mrs S McMullan (Principal)
 BEd. Hons. MEd.  PQSH
Email : rcolhoun734@c2kni.net


27/02/19

Dear Parents
As part of our continued commitment to improving pupil attendance, we are introducing a new system for pupils arriving late to school in the morning.

If your child is not in school by 9am the adult responsible for bringing them to school will be required to complete a ‘sign in’ sheet at the secretary’s office on arrival.

This is also necessary to comply with Child Protection and Health and Safety procedures in our school.

If this form is not completed, we will contact you to return to school in order to comply with procedures.
This form will also need signed if you are taking your child out for an appointment during school time.

S McMullan

Principal
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